VILLAGE OF WALDEN
PLANNING BOARD
MARCH 4, 2013

Present: Members Jay Wilkins
Jose Delesus
John Duffy
Lisa Dore
Jason Trafton

Also Present: Attorney Jay Myrow

Building Inspector Dean Stickles
Engineer Ron Gainer
Absent: Chairman Stan Plato

The March 4, 2013 Architectural Review Board was called to order by Member Wilkins
at 7:30 PM.

1. 23 Orange Avenue, Walden Diner, Proposed Awnings.

The owner of the Walden Diner, Mr.Savas Karasouidis appear before the AHRB to
present his proposal to erect three (3) fixed awnings on the front of the diner (Orange
Avenue side) and one (1) awning on the Grant Street side of the diner. Mr. Savas present
the cloth that was to be used on the awnings. A motion from Member DeJesus to approve
the erection of the awnings as present on the Walden Diner was brought forward,
Seconded by Member Dore with all members voting yes to approve the motion.

With no other business in front of the Board, Member Wilkins declared the meeting
adjourned.



